Staff Counclil Newsletter

STAFF COUNCIL. . .. YOUR VOICE!

Staff Council Spring Into Life Blood Drive
Click Here to Sign Up!

Give blood. That's not just music running through those veins.

IUPUI Staff Council Blood Drive
Wednesday, April 28

\
Campus Center Rm 309
10a-3p
\B Bloodmobile at Taylor Hall .

10a-2p

" BLOOD CENTER

atsdig of
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BLOOD DRIVE CONTINUED

Be sure to sign up on donorpoint. You probably have several hundred poinis
to redeem for a t-shirt or something even better. We ship it to your door too,
free. As if saving a life isn’'t enough, right? Check it oul!

Eligibility

Questions? Email Kari Fletcher at kfletcher@indianablood.org

Most peaple are eligihle to donate. There are very few causes for deferral and very few medications that
are not acceptable. |t is recommended that donors have a light snack before donating — feel free to have
some of our juice and cookies, Be sure to hring your picture 10!

A cholesteral, blood pressure, blood type, and iron check are included in your donation,

Cutting Ed:ge Lecture Series

The community is invited to attend the IUPUI Cutting Edge Lecture Series. The series of outstanding
lectures is designed to promote thinking and discussion across disciplinary boundaries, which by title and
content encourages attendance and interactions among faculty, staff and students from across the
campus as well as people in the community. Join us for the next lecture, “Protecting environment
systems with an analysis view” presented by Meghna Babbar-Sebens, from the Department of
Earth Science. It will be held Wednesday, April 7, at 4:30, in the Lilly Auditorium University Library.
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Keep Talking, We're Listening... Stop by to see the changes at
Rio Frontera! We now offer Seasoned Ground Beef as a Rio
Filling option as well as a selection of smaller portion sizes. Not
sure what to try first? We recommend a Tostada with Seasoned
Ground Beef, lettuce, cheese and tomatoes! It's a steal at only
53.99!

y AN

" Check out the FourCourse Catering website for our Spring Specials:
a Wine Tasting, a Spring-themed Menu and an updated Wedding

FO u rcou rse Guide. Spring is in the air!

Balanced Choices, Healthy Lifestyles

The Balanced Choices Program is available through the Outtakes Grab n’
Go Program across campus. Balanced Choices gives you options to help
you achieve a healthy lifestyle. You can easily identify each of these
choices by looking for its brightly colored graphic icon on the packaging.
Great tasting food that just happens to be good for you. Impossible? Not
any longer. Don’t forget to stop by Outtakes in the Campus Center and
pick up a Handy Pocket Guide to help you understand the Balanced
Choices icons or visit our website to print off a copy of the pocket guide
now. http://food.iupui.edu

*Balanced Choices items change weekly to give you a rotation of options to choose from. Remember,
look for the items on Outtakes Grab n” Go items.

=y lS

Be a Storm Spotter!

Tox Away Day — April 9
Construction Update -- NCAA
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OFFICE OF THE
IUP[JI STAFF COUNCIL

Location: INDIANA UNIVERSITY-PURDUE UNIVERSITY INDIANAPOLIS

Committee Members IUPUI Campus Center
2010 420 University Boulevard
Deanna L Hart — Co-Chair Indianapolis, IN 46202
Teresa McCurry - Co-Chair

Teresa Abney

Donna Kent Date: Saturday, October 30, 2010
Becky Cass

Erin Cassity 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Beth Chaisson

Gary Curto P ,

Pat Gaines-Mills Booth Rental: 10" x 10" Space / $60.00 booth fee
SJ;:HE'_Tel $5.00 per table rental
Tonya L. Shelton No refunds given after August 1, 2010

Attached please find an application for IUPUI Staff Council’s Annual Juried Fine Arts & Crafts Fair. All applications should
include up to four pictures of your art or craft and will be judged by a committee of Staff Council members. We reserve the
right to limit the number of booths in any particular craft category. Please remember to include an accurate description of
your art or craft on the application. We are only accepting items which are hand-crafted by you. The sale of candles,
potpourri, clothing, etc., that are not hand-made or not contained in a hand-crafted item are prohibited. Commercially made
or mass-produced items for resale will not be allowed. If we find you have commercially made items, you will be asked to
remove those items or tear down immediately and you will forfeit your booth fee. We also require that all tables be skirted
or covered to the floor. Vendors will not be allowed to sell any homemade food items.

Please return the completed application, up to four (4) pictures of your art or craft to the name and address listed at the top
of the application by April 20, 2010. Please do not send the booth fee with your application. If your application is accepted,
you will receive a confirmation letter which will indicate the amount you owe for the reservation of a booth(s). Participation
in the 2010 show does not constitute automatic participation in future shows.

Qur fair will be advertised in area newspapers and at various businesses. A variety of food options will be available
throughout the day in the Campus Center for the convenience of vendors and customers. Barnes & Noble Bookstore
featuring Starbucks Coffee will be open beginning at 8:00 a.m. Parking will be available for vendors in the Vermont Street
Garage. Visitor passes will be provided for your parking needs, 1 pass per vendor for Friday evening set-up and all day
Saturday. IUPUI Staff Council reserves the right to make necessary changes without prior notification. More information

about the Campus Center can be found on-line at: http://www.iupui.edu/~sldweb/campus-center

All proceeds from booth rental will go towards IUPUI scholarships and university projects.
If you have any questions, please contact Beth Chaisson at echaisso@iupui.edu or 317-274-4716.

"The Trustees of Indiana University, IUPUI and the IUPUI Staff Council are not responsible for any items left unattended.”

VENDOR APPLICATION CAN BE FOUND HERE:
http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil/documents/craftfair vendor invitation 2010.pdf
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Staff Council Meeting Dates

September 16, 2009 - 3:00 p.m. - Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic)
October 21, 2009 - 3:00 p.m. - Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic)
November 18, 2009 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 409

December 16, 2009 - 3:00 p.m. - Center for Young Children

January 20, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 405

February 17, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 409

March 17, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 409

April 21, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 405

May 19, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 409

Junel6, 2010 - 3:00 p.m. - Campus Center, Room 405

Staff Council Awards and Scholarships

There are no awards or scholarships open at this time.

The Staff Council Newsletter is published every Friday. Articles or items for inclusion may be
submitted to Karen Lee at klee2@iupui.edu. Deadline for submission is Thursday at 5:00 p.m. Let’s
spread the word about Staff Council! Permission is not needed to forward the Newsletter to others.

IUPUI Staff Council ~ http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil
Phone 317.274.2215 ~ scouncil@iupui.edu
Karen Lee
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